
Dear Parent/Guardian 

You are cordially invited to our St. Patrick’s Day 
concert on Thursday 16th March beginning at 

10.00 am.  Entry fee is £2 per adult. 

It is a non-uniform day and all pupils are asked to 
come to school wearing something green and 

bring a donation of £1. 

 

World Down Syndrome Day takes place on 
Tuesday 21st March as a representation of the 

21st chromosome that people with Down 
Syndrome are born with.  We ask that children 

wear odd socks to school on this day to 
represent the extra chromosome our young 

children are born with. 

All monies raised will go towards our Trocaire 
Lenten Appeal and Down Right Brilliant. 

School is closed on Friday 17th March 

Happy St. Patrick’s Day 
    


